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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) is proud to be a Gold Sponsor of the No Falls Foundation’s
Supporter Scheme. 

The No Falls Foundation is the first charity to offer advice and guidance to those working at height, and as
a Gold Sponsor, PTSG jointly promotes safety guidance with it. 

Falls from height are the most common cause of workplace accidents and fatalities accounting for an
estimated 38,000 non-fatal worker injuries each year. The No Falls Foundation aims to provide a greater
level of prevention, awareness and support for those working at height. 

PTSG is the UK’s leading provider of specialist services to the construction and FM sectors and performs a
great of work across its five divisions at height. Safety is, therefore, its first priority. Being a Gold Sponsor
of the No Falls Foundation Supporter Scheme is another way in which PTSG can demonstrate its
commitment to height safety.  

PTSG is also a member of SAEMA (Specialist Access Engineering & Maintenance Association), the national
trade body for the permanent and temporary façade access equipment industry. SAEMA is the only trade
association dedicated to this specialist sector and is committed to advancing safety, standards and best
practice in the temporary and permanent suspended access industry. 

Our approach to health and safety is also illustrated through our achievement of ten RoSPA Golds and
distinction from the British Safety Council. 

As part of its Gold Sponsorship, PTSG is also proud to be a guest at the No Falls Foundation Charity Ball at
the Coombe Abbey Hotel in Warwickshire. 

https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2022/10/ptsg-is-a-gold-sponsor-of-the-no-falls-foundation-supporter-scheme/
https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2022/10/ptsg-is-a-gold-sponsor-of-the-no-falls-foundation-supporter-scheme/
http://ptsg.co.uk
https://nofallsfoundation.org/

